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Masdar

A MUBADALA COMPANY

Date: 02/04/2019
Ref: OUT-CE-BG-BD-19-2975

Mr. Shukhrat Vafaev

Deputy Minister

Ministry for Investments and Foreign Trade
Tashkent, Republic of Uzbekistan

Dear Mr. Vafaev,

Subject: Site visit to Zarafshan Wind Project Site and Meeting with Navoi Mining and
Metallurgy Combinat

We hope this letter finds you well.

In reference to the recently signed Joint Development Agreement related to the Development of
a Project Pipeline of 500MW Wind Farm Projects in the Republic of Uzbekistan, we would like to
propose a site visit to Zarafshan Wind Project site in order to assess and evaluate the required
project development activities on Tuesday 9 April 2019.

Moreover, we would like to hold a meeting with Navoi Mining and Metallurgy Combinat to discuss
the grid connection requirements as part of the site visit.

The participants from Masdar include Bert Hagenkort — Head, Engineering and Dias Kamaliyev —
Commercial Analyst, Business Development.

We kindly request your feedback on the suitability of the site visit and meeting date and your
kind support to facilitate the arrangements for the site visit and meeting with Navoi Mining and
Metallurgy Combinat.

Thank you in advance for your feedback and cooperation. We look forward to a successful site
visit and discussions.

Yours Sincerely,

ousif-Al-Ali

Acting Executive Director, Masdar Clean Energy
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